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At the 2018 State Conference in Helen, Georgia, GAPAN announced a new award for active members. The PEACH award is to honor compassionate nurses who have made a difference in their patient's life and who are active in their professional organization. This is the first year we will be granting the PEACH award.
Nominate a colleague that meets the requirements of a dedicated, caring, and compassionate nurse.  
All requirements and the application are in an attachment to this message. Remember, the application must be emailed to the current GAPAN State President by October 1, 2019.  Email the application to Betty Cantrell at btcantrell@yahoo.com 
I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you, 
Betty Cantrell, BSN, CAPA  2019 GAPAN President

